Canyonville Middle School Families
DISTANCE LEARNING (DL)
I am sure that you have heard by now, but we will not be returning to the classroom this school year. With that in mind, the state and school district will be implanting Distance Learning (DL).  This is different from what we have been doing for the last few weeks.  With DL teachers will be providing resources for new material not review.  These resources will include online assignments (packets for those without internet access), detailed notes and possibly recorded instruction.  
Another difference is that work will be required, rather than just recommended.  SU School District has decided that they will not be doing grades and report cards for K-8 students, but rather teachers are going to be providing feedback on student work and progress, while also keeping track of participation.  Distance Learning in scheduled to start on Monday, April 20th.  Our next pick up day will be Thursday, April 30.
HOW MUCH TIME TO SPEND
Distance Learning is not the same as Classroom Learning and the amount of student work time should reflect that.  The state guidelines are that middle school students should spend up to 30 minutes per class, but no more than 3 hours of ACTUAL WORKTIME, not including breaks.
TURNING IN ASSIGNMENTS
We are going to try as take as many assignments electronically as possible, as high-risk staff would rather not handle physical papers.  So please turn in assignments on Google Classroom or take pictures with your phone (close enough to see answers) and email to your child’s teacher.
COMMUNICATION
With the new DL guidelines, our staff is being asked to make sure to contact families a minimum of twice a week.  This communication can be in Google Classroom (i.e. Roll Call Assignment), Email (like this one), and/or Phone calls.  So please put teachers’ numbers in your phone so that we can get through to you.
amber.pennington@susd.k12.or.us 541-375-2070	sarah.lowry@susd.k12.or.us 541-537-4601
marcus.lowry@susd.k12.or.us  541-375-0335		molly.boye@susd.k12.or.us  541-375-0849
aimee.whatley@susd.k12.or.us  541-216-7750		karl.olson@susd.k12.or.us   541-671-5323

GOOGLE CLASSROOM
Hopefully many of your children are going to be able to access the Google Classrooms, this is an ‘easy’ platform for materials, assignment turn in and communication.  So even, though students are receiving packets, if possible have your student login for updates and Roll Call Check-ins. 
If your student is already in the class, they will not need to re-enter the Google Class Codes
ELA 6	cpm35xh	ELA 7 s7pusbb			ELA 8 coeb5k3
SS 6 lmol3mq		SS7 t3nu7e4			SS8  djziusn
Science 6 ayjsl7c	Science 7 4czsgq4		Science 8 5bgy2go
Math 1	4rvhbhc	Math 2	73ww4zw 		PreAlgebra zov2tbq	M.Math lmdt4fx Algebra qbjgvxd
[bookmark: _GoBack]PE  yulger4		Res.Room ELA  3bvbkdh	Res.Room Math  hfyfwyc
